The flowers are blooming, the birds are singing....Spring is in the Air

The Ralston White Retreat is excited for your return...



Dear Valued Guests,

We are delighted to inform you that Ralston White Retreat is once again open for business! Our dedicated team has implemented safety measures which are now in place for all retreat events. These protocols include but are not limited to increased sanitation of high traffic areas and commonly touched surfaces, mask mandates, and temporary limited indoor and outdoor capacities for day use and overnight events.

The health and safety of our guests and employees is of the utmost importance to us. While the recommendations and guidelines from the CDC and Marin County are constantly evolving, we have been working meticulously to ensure our safety and sanitation measures not only meet those requirements but exceed our already high standards of service and hospitality.

The Retreat is particularly well-suited for social-distancing events with extensive outdoor areas and expansive interior space. We hope that you are healthy and safe during these unprecedented times and we look forward to once again hosting your events and meeting your needs today and beyond!

Warm Regards,

The Ralston White Retreat Team